
 

 

Term 2 - Week 2 

 

May 2022 

17th BOT Meeting 

20th Pink Shirt Day 

26th Y3-6 Ripper Rugby 

 

June 2022 

3rd Teachers Only Day 

 (School is closed) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2022 

Term 1 
Thursday 03/02/22 to          

Thursday 14/04/22  
Term 2 

Monday 02/05/22 to  
Friday 08/07/22  

Term 3 
Monday 25/07/22 to  

Friday 30/09/22 
Term 4 

Monday 17/10/22 to 
Thursday 15/12/22 

 
Keep up to date  

 

Website                              

www.orewabeach.school.co.nz                         

Facebook                            

ON Facebook page 

Orewa Beach School                                

280 Centreway Road  

Orewa 0931                             

Tel 09 426 4849                                         

office@orewabeach.school.nz    

HE WAKA EKE NOA  We are all in this together 

Newsletter 

 “Have a Wonderful Holiday” 

Kia ora koutou  

A very warm welcome to our new students 
and their family's. 

We’ve had a wonderful start to school and 
our children are loving the “freedom” of 
orange level. It’s lovely to see our parents 
and caregivers back onsite too! 

COVID19 

Please continue to follow the guidelines 

below. 

• Regularly wash and dry your hands 

• Cough or sneeze into a disposable 

tissue or into your elbow 

• Practice physical distancing if you 

don’t know someone 

• Stay home if you’re unwell and seek 

advice about getting tested 

• It is recommended that facemasks 

should be worn 

 

Please do NOT send your child to school if 

they are sick. If your child is displaying 

COVID symptoms at school we will be 

ringing you to come and collect them. We 

will require a negative COVID test for your 

child to return to school and they will need 

to be symptom free for 24 hours following 

the results. Thank you for your support. 
 

Teachers Only Day 

On the 3rd of June our school is closed for a 

teachers only day. Please note this is the 

Friday before Queens Birthday weekend 

(Monday 6th June). 

Bike Track 

Our students are loving our bike track.         

Students that are Year 3-6 have set times to 

use this which they look forward to. 

Pink Shirt Day - 20th May  

This year Orewa Beach School will again be 

celebrating Pink Shirt Day. If you would like to 

participate students are welcome to come to 

school wearing pink and bring a gold coin    

donation. All money raised will go to this worthy 

cause. 

Hero App 

Just a reminder if you have not downloaded the 

HERO App could you please do this as soon 

as possible. HERO is the app that we use to     

communicate with our parents and caregivers. 

You also use this app to report your child’s/

children’s absences. 

 

Safety Around Our School 

Please drive safely around our school. Your 

children are precious! 

• No parking on the yellow lines 

• Stay in your car if you are using the bus bay 

• Please do not use the staff carpark 

• No u-turns outside the front of school 

 

Softball 

Last week we had the team from North Har-

bour Softball coming in and doing some softball 

fundamentals with all the classes. From talking 

to the teachers and also some of the children 

they really enjoyed it and had lots of fun. If your 

child is interested they are running an after-

school program starting Next Wednesday the 

11th of May. Click on the link to register your 

child for this. Link   

 

http://www.orewabeach.school.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1798036850509805/
https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/198217


 

Notices 

 

27 May 2022 


